
Director of Essential Services – Bruce Harder 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Bruce Harder as the 

Director of Essential Services for Fort Vermilion School Division.  Bruce 

joined FVSD in 2018 as Maintenance Foreman.  Bruce was raised in La 

Crete where he continues to reside.  Bruce is a journeyman carpenter and 

has owned and operated a construction company for a many years prior 

to joining FVSD. 

“I’ve been with the division for about two and a half years now, so I know 

that we have a great team.  This makes taking on a new challenge within 

FVSD much easier.  I really look forward to working with the executive team 

as well as all other staff” 


